

CONCEPCION, May 17, 1954

Benjamin G. Horning, M. D. W. K. Kellog Foundation Battle Creek, Michigan U.S.A.

Dear Dr. Horning:

If few days ago I answered to Dr. Kinde that Dr. Beddings is ready to go to the U.S. on a fellowship.

BIBLI

In your letter of May 5, you tell me that in view that he has not answered a former letter from Dr. Blakerby of February 8, you have dropped his name from the list of fellowships for this year.

I cannot help telling you that we deeply regret your resolution because as you maybe recall, we badly need a well prepared man in Biology and we were doing our possible to help Dr. Beddings in his trip.

Dr. Beddings tells me that according to the letter of Dr. Blackerby in February 3, he sent to the W. K. Kellog Foundation all his papers and his application.— Actually the applications were sent air mail registered through our office.

I don't know if there is any chance that you may consider again your resolution about Dr. Baddings, but if there is any, I would appreciate if you try it.

With best personal regarde,

Sincerely,

Dr. Ignacio González G.
DEAN